
 

 

 
Richard W. Head 
Of Counsel 
rwh@rathlaw.com 
603-410-4322 
Please reply to:  Concord Office 
 
May 19, 2020  
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 

Re: 2020 Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.  
Docket DW 20-055 

 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
Please add a First Amended Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Financing 
Approval in the above referenced docket.  The amended petition makes two changes.  The 
first is to paragraph 4 to change the estimated interest rate from 3.5% - 4% to 3.5% - 4.5% to 
make it consistent with Mr. Goodhue’s testimony.  The second change is to paragraph (b) of 
the requests for relief at the end, changing the request sought by the petition from authority to 
issue tax-exempt bonds to taxable bonds.    
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Richard W. Head 
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